

Shiraz Sheikh

From: Leigh Hogan
To: Shiraz Sheikh
Cc:
Subject: The Priory
Attachments:

Sent: Thu 04/03/2010 17:18

Shiraz,

Nick Carter came down. Joe Mooney has said that he's unsure of the sign up from legal following our mtg yesterday regarding Priory... Whether we have taken on board urgency, timescales etc.

I outlined to Nick that the project is high risk and that you have concerns about financial rules of procedure and compliance issues. You have referred the matter to Andy Walker who has referred to external auditors. If the answer is we can go ahead, we will then consider whether to go out, given the needs of client.

I told Nick you were going to write to June to confirm. Nick suggested also copy Teresa, Joe Mooney if necessary. Also, that we put in terms of that we recognise the importance of the project and that we will do all we can to assist etc.

Can this go tomorrow? I am on mobile if you want to run it past me,

Thanks, Leigh. +